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25th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Curriculum Letter – Summer Term 2022 

This is a very busy and exciting term in Year 6. This is the final term for Year 6, and some of the parents. It is very 
busy with the build up to the SATs tests. We have the ever popular bell-boating day, more sporting activities as well 
as cycling proficiency.  
 
We will also need parents to help with cycling proficiency (you only have to stand in a luminous jacket - and maybe 
answer the odd Highway Code question). Please help if you can as without 2 helpers per session we are unable to 
run this very valuable activity. We also need parent helpers with our technology topic on making bread. 
 
We have a great deal of work to do, some sporting events and a trip. Much of our work this term is linked to our 
history topic. The children are already very enthusiastic about this. 
 
Curriculum 
 

English Maths Science 

Diaries 
Non chronological reports 
Poetry 
Wring to persuade 
 

Line graphs and pie charts,  
Circles 
Maths in context and problem 
solving 
 

Evolution 
light 

Humanities Art/Technology RE 

Britain at War Henry Moore – underground images 
Models of shelters 
Bread 

Creation 
Science and belief 

PE   

Cricket 
Athletics – long jump, vortex, sprint 
and distance 
Rounders 

  

  
Please continue to encourage your child to consolidate their times tables as it makes such a difference in maths. 
 
 
 
Reminders 
PE will take place on Monday and Fridays; children should come to school wearing their PE kit.  
 

mailto:office.3807@kidmore-end.oxon.sch.uk


Homework 
Monday – English or Maths – to be handed in Wednesday. 
Wednesday – Maths or English – to be handed in Friday. 
Spellings will be given out on a Monday to be tested the following Monday. 
 
The children have already been given a copy of the topic homework.  
 
 
Other Dates 
Tuesday 26th April – Hill End trench experience 
Thursday 5th May – Weighing and measuring 
9th – 13th – SATs week (please make sure that your child has a decent breakfast and arrives at school on time) 
Week of 16th May – Cycling proficiency – separate letter with details to follow 
 
Tuesday 14th June – Watersports at EYOT Centre – Henley 
Friday 15th July – Leavers’ Evening – details to be confirmed 
Thursday 21st July – Leavers’ Breakfast and service. 
 
 
Many of your children will have the opportunity to visit their secondary schools – please let us know when these 
visits are taking place. If the visit is just for a morning please also advise in advance whether or not your child would 
like a school meal. Also we would be very grateful if you could inform us if there is a change of school placement. 
 
A reminder of my school email address should you wish to contact me: rdove@kidmore-end.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Miss Dove. 
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